
 

         25th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I am delighted to share with you our report from the recent CSI (Catholic School Inspection) 
which was conducted on Wednesday 28th and Thursday 29th February by lead inspector 
Carol Morgan and team inspector Claire Marrin. The inspection was a two-day graded 
inspection under the new framework. Our school was graded in three areas: 
 
CLM – Catholic Life and Mission.  
RE – Religious Education. 
CW – Collective Worship.  
 
In the above three areas, you will see from our report, that St Winefride’s has been graded 
OUTSTANDING in each area resulting in an overall OUTSTANDING grade.  
 
I do encourage you to read the full report. Our school identity: vision, mission and core 
values, environment, expectations, relationships, hard work, attainment, and progress are 
captured throughout the report.   
 
Both inspectors commented upon what a special school St Winefride’s is and that they ‘felt’ 
this as soon as they entered the school. Once again, they were grateful for the warm 
welcome that they received from children, staff, parents, and governors.  
 
Thank you once again for your continued commitment and support to our school and for 
your valued contributions.  
 
Enjoy reading the inspection report.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs J Davies  
Headteacher  


